NEXT MEETING: July 13 10:30am

Board Meeting:July 13 10:00am

OFFICERS:
Harry Avis, President
Jack Kline, Vice President
Alex Tula, Secretary/Treasurer

As you can see from our Masthead, we have something new and something
old. The old is our logo, going back about 20 years to the very
beginnings of IPMS Seattle. The new is our officers. At the June
meeting, for the first time in many years, we have a full complement
of officers, all duly elected to their positions. The IPMS Seattle
"railroad" has finally been parked in the back 40.

The new officers were all elected by a majority vote of the attending
members. The goals of the new executive board is to encourage more
attendance by members, more models at the meetings, encouraging more
youth attendance, promoting contests and displays, and generally
increasing the interest in modeling in the Puget Sound area.

You are encouraged to become a member of the executive committee - the
only requirement is a willingness to help out. All chapter business
will be conducted from now on prior to the general meeting, starting
at 10 am. All members are encouraged to attend.

We also hope to expand this newsletter and include articles and
features of interest to modelers, perhaps even bringing back the
Seattle Chapter Quarterly.

CONTEST TIME!
The first order of business*was to establish some sort of contest
schedule. So, the first contest is set for this meeting:
There are only a few simple rules:
1)Bring something not previously entered in any contest
2)It does not have to be finished(it does have to be started!)
3)It does not have to have been built within the last year(or decade)
Bring as many models as you want - the more you bring, the better!

*0of the new officers

Due to the short length of time I have had to prepare this newsletter,
I had to leave out a few itemS~af interest to all. wWatch for our next
newsletter coming soon to a mailbox near you.
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Terry D. Moore
"Editor"



